
Free Workshop for ESOL Families  

Presented in Spanish  

Back to School 2017-2018: 

Preparing my Student for a Great School Year! 
 

This is an informative workshop organized by PCS ESOL Family Outreach 

and ICAI Hispanic Outreach Center. It is for ESOL families with students 

in Pinellas County Public Schools. The workshop provides everything 

parents need to know to prepare their children for a successful school 

year.  

Workshop will cover:  

 Back to school nights information 

 ESOL Services and resources 

 Student Services  

 Code of Conduct  

 PCS Important Dates Parent Guide and Student Calendar 

 How to help your student to prepare for his/her new grade level  

 How to connect with the teachers of your students 

 How to be informed of school activities and how to participate in these 

 Q&A 
 
 

Place:   Hispanic Outreach Center  
600 Klosterman Rd Building BB 
Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 

Date:   Wednesday, August 9th. 

 
Time:   6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 
For more information:  Call (727) 588-6415 or (727) 645-2977 


